From: Careem McBean <careemmcbean@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 7:35 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: New Rules

10-001
COMMENT
CL-08910

[ am emailing you to plead on the behalf of many traders in the forex
market including myself. We would appreciate it if you didn't up the
leverage in order to trade the forex market. It allows many traders
like myself to be involved on the worldwide market. If you have to
build your account from the ground up it helps to be able to use a

higher leverage. Thanks, Careem

Romans 5:8



